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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXTERNAL RELATIONS  
  
TELEGRAM  
RECEIVED  
13.151  
  
FROM THE EMBASSY IN HAVANA  
ON/5/5/XI/62  
  
CONFIDENTIAL  
DAC/DNU/604.(04)  
920.(42)(24h)  
New Representative of Cuba in the UN Carlos Lechuga.  
600.(24h)  
  
369 – MONDAY – 1815hs – The new representative of Cuba at the UN, Carlos Lechuga,
enjoys prestige in this government beyond being an experienced diplomat. I believe
that he could be useful for contacts that Brazil, eventually, desires to establish with
Cuba in the ambit of the UN.  
  
LUIZ LEIVAS BASTIAN PINTO


